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Statement from Mayor Emanuel on the First Meeting of the Chicago Infrastructure Trust 

Board 
 
“I am pleased that the Chicago Infrastructure Trust held its first meeting today and began its 
process of evaluating financing options for innovative, transformative infrastructure projects 
that will create jobs, grow Chicago’s economy, save taxpayer money, and shape the city for 
generations. Chicago is a city that is shaping its own future and the Chicago Infrastructure 
Trust allows us to make crucial investments that will advance our economy and build the 
infrastructure that will attract companies and families to the city.” 
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